
John and Katharine Blevins 

1525 Overlook Dr. 

Saint Leonard, MD 20685 

410-541-9467 

Iohnsblevins@gmail.com   

ktleigh79gmail.com   

November 1, 2019 

Public School Superintendents' Association of Maryland 

Dear PSSAM Members: 

Last night we were horrified to learn that Calvert County Superintendent Daniel D. Curry was named 

'Superintendent of the Year' by the PSSAM. While we appreciate the irony that such an honor was 

bestowed on Halloween to a "man" as evil and malicious as he, it is undeserved. Our family is currently 

suing Calvert County Public Schools for violations of the Public Information Act, and we will be suing 

again after we finally receive thousands of missing emails and numerous financial records for which we 

paid exorbitant sums of money. While this letter may sound outrageous, everything we are saying is 

true and we would hate for anyone to have a favorable impression of Daniel D. Curry or facilitate his 

abuse of people through any means because they mistakenly believe he is caring and competent. He is 
neither. 

Daniel D. Curry, and before him, Superintendent Jack Smith (now of Montgomery County) have run CCPS 
into the ground. Both have operated with complete malice against caring educators, students and 
families, and our suits will expose a variety of mental, emotional, physical, sexual, and financial abuses. 

We are accusing Daniel D. Curry of committing, encouraging and/or covering up all of these. This is a 
ragingly narcissistic and predatory man who thrills to pain, and who will retaliate against anyone who 

questions his behavior and actions. For example, when we sent in a complaint to Curry and the Board, 

he ordered further abuse of our daughter, and then retaliation against our sons because he could not 
get to us. We removed them from CCPS and they are now in private school, where they are safe and 

supported; however, employees and students in CCPS are still not safe. Daniel D. Curry has even invited 

a school shooting to serve as a dramatic and vengeful distraction, and the school board knows it. 

Unfortunately, three members of our school board are dishonest, uncaring and continue to permit him 
to hurt people, because they do not want to admit their own long-term selfishness, negligence and roles 

in facilitating and covering up abuse, which means innocent people continue to be hurt while these 

board members try to stave off their inevitable exposure. 

We are asking you to take a closer look at Daniel D. Curry. If you do, you will see what a slap in the face 

the Superintendent of the Year award is to everyone who has been so badly impacted by him. This is a 

man who plots and schemes to destroy people's lives. He does not deserve the award, and we firmly 
believe it should be rescinded. If it isn't, and as our suits bring to light information which will garner 
significant media focus and attention, people will begin to question how he could have received such an 
award in spite of what he has been doing. Please check out CCPS' last Board meeting, where numerous 
speakers (most of them teachers) described what they and so many others experience and endure in 
CCPS every day http://calvertcountyps.swagit.com/plav/10252019-501. We have set up a website, 

www.calvertedudocs.com, and will continue adding information to it. Please, as the members of PSSAM 

who chose him for this award, read through it and see what you think. While we are sure the majority 



of you care about everyone in your districts and do your best to run them as well as possible within the 

confines of what policy and funding permit, that has not been the case in Calvert County for years. We 

hope to hear about Daniel D. Curry being stripped of an honor he has never deserved, and which in his 

case isn't worth the pressed board to which the engraved plate is affixed. Maybe you can give it to a 

Superintendent who does actually deserve it. 

Sincerely, 

hn Blevins 	 Katharine Blevins 

Cc: Dr. Susan Johnson, Director of Secondary School Improvement 

Ms. Kim Roof, Director of Student Services 

Ms. Karen Maxey, Assistant to the Board 

Ms. Inez Claggett, Board Member 

Ms. Pamela Cousins, Board Member 

Mr. Bill Phalen, complicit Board Member 

Ms. Tracy McGuire complicit, and NOT term-limited last Board President 

Ms. Dawn Balinski complicit Board President 

Soon-to-be former, predatory and sadistic Superintendent Daniel D. Curry 


